
 

 

Autumn Term 2, 2022 

 
 

We are fast approaching the Christmas 
holidays. We have so much more to pack in 
before we break up but before we look at 
that, lets look at all the amazing things we 
have done this term! 
 
 

 
YES SIR, I CAN BOOGIE 
Our Tenterfield school disco was a 
huge success. We are sure you will 
agree that everyone had a great time! 
We wanted to say a HUGE thank you 
to Sam Leech who organised the raffle 
prizes. Also thank you to those 
parents who donated prizes and to everyone who came to have 
a boogie on the dance floor. We raised a whopping £250! 
 
 
 
TOASTY – BONFIRES & S’MORS! 
We celebrated bonfire night by lighting 
a real bonfire. During welcome time 
the children were spoken to about the 
rules to keep us safe around and near 
the fire. Mrs Beare lit the fire, and we 
sang bonfire songs, drank hot 
chocolate, and ate S’mors!  The 
children had so much fun! 
 
 
 

 
KIND HANDS, KIND WORDS 
WEEK 
There was lots of discussion around kind 
hands, kind words and lots of opportunity to 
show how well the children are doing with 
sharing and taking turns. They also had the 
opportunity to meet people who use their 
kind hands in the work they do. They got to 
meet a vet, a physiotherapist, and a 

paramedic with his ambulance, they even got to go inside. 
Thank you to the parents who came in to share their roles with 
the children. 
 
 
 
CHILDREN IN NEED 
This year we done children in need a little 
differently. To tie in with our kind hands 
kind words we sent home a small box of 
sweets for the children to eat and then 
decorate and fill with their donation and a 
heart so they could write their kind words 
on. The children did a fantastic job and 
we managed to raise a fantastic £139.54 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

BLOOM & GROW 
Thanks to the money raised at our 
Tenterfield disco, one of our super talented 
green fingered parents was able to design 
and create the wonderful flowerbed along 
the pathway. It has lots of maturing to do, 
but I’m sue you will agree it looks absolutely 
stunning! A MASSIVE thank you to Clare 
Clarke and her dad who worked so hard 

digging and planting to create our new beautiful flowerbed.  
 
 
 
TENTERFIELD TINIES…… 

 
Don’t forget that Tenterfield 
tinies is running every Friday 
morning in the large hall at the 
civic center. We run a 
Tenterfield tinies for newborn 
to confidently walking children, 
9.30-10.30 and a Tenterfield 

Toddlers sessions 10.30-11. Families with children 
under 8 are welcome. 
On Friday 23rd December, Tenterfield Tinies will be 
running a session 9.30 – 11 at Tenterfield Nursery. 
 

COMING UP…….. 

SING A SONG FOR 
CHRISTMAS 
The children have been 
rehearsing their Christmas 
songs ready to perform for 
you on Friday 16th December 
at 3pm. We look forward to 
seeing you all. 
 
 

GUESS WHO’S COMING TO 
TENTERFIELD 
As you know the children have 
been writing their lists ready 
for a very special early visit 
from Santa. He will be arriving 
at Tenterfield on the Friday 

16th December. 
 
 
FINALLY….. 
We have had a full and fun 
packed academic year so 
far. We hope you have 
enjoyed it as much as we 
have. From all of us at 
Tenterfield, we wish you a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  
 
 
 
 



IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  
 
 

Monday 19th December 2022 - LAST DAY OF TERM nursery closes at 1pm 
 

Thursday 5th January 2023 -  CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16TH DECEMBER -  CHRISTMAS SONGS 3PM 
 
 
19TH DECEMBER -  CHRISTMAS PARTY – NURSERY CLOSES AT 1PM FOR 30HR CHILDREN 
  
 
 
20TH DECEMBER -  INSET DAY 
 
 
 
21ST DECEMBER -  INSET DAY -  CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY CLUB RUNNING 
 
 
 
22ND DECEMBER -  CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY CLUB 
 
  
 
23RD DECEMBER -   TENTERFIELD TINIES 9.30-11am AT TENTERFIELD NURSERY SCHOOL 
 
 
 
5TH JANUARY -   CHILDREN RETURN TO NURSERY 
 
 
 

15th JANUARY -  APPLICATION DEADLINE FOR RECEPTION PLACES. *PLEASE EUSURE 
YOU APPLY EVEN IF YOU ARE CONSIDERING DEFERRING*  

 
 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


